PRESS RELEASE

WORKING VISIT FROM BANGLADESH BANK TO AUTORITI MONETARI BRUNEI DARUSSALAM

Autoriti Monetari Brunei Darussalam (AMBD), received a working visit from delegates of the
Bangladesh Bank, the central bank of Bangladesh on 4 February 2015.

The Bangladesh Bank officials are conducting a three-day working visit at AMBD to understand
and learn from AMBD’s Payment and Settlement (PSS) Unit experience in implementing and
operating its payment systems. The ten-man delegation was led by Mr K.M. Abdul Wadood,
General Manager, Payment Systems Department.




